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20 December 1984. 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 December 1984, bringing me up-
to-date with the discussions that have taken place at DHSS level regarding 

the current problems of AIDS and its impact on blood transfusion practice 

and haemophilia care. 

I note that you have placed an order for a batch of heat treated 

material for use locally. Unfortunately, there is no budget provision 

for this and as you correctly state the bill for Factor VIII may rise 

to something •in excess of 1400,000 p.a. May I ask you therefore not 

to incur any further expenditure under this heading until the question 

of funding has been clarified. I understand from the Regional Treasurer 

that urgent discussions are taking place between Regions and the DHSS, 
but in the meantime there is no money available. 

It is hoped that this matter can be resolved shortly. 

Kind regards, 

Copy to:- Mr. A. Butcher 
Mr. N. Dollard 
Dr. J. Holt 
Dr. A. Gatherer 
Dr. C. Paine 

Yours 

,/BONES. 
trict Treasurer. 
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